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April 24, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Nurses Society Member, 
 
As National Nurses Week approaches, we look forward to celebrating and honoring the vast contributions, heroic 
efforts, and the positive impact that nurses have had on our health, our community, and our world.  
 
Now, more than ever, we want to thank you for all you do for St. Joseph’s and our community! And, thank you 
for being a valued member of St. Joseph’s Nurses Society.  
 
Your membership helps support local nursing scholarships so that nurses may focus on exploring their 
aspirations, fulfilling their greatest potential, and transforming the future of healthcare in our community. The 
Society also supports service and outreach projects to impact the greater Stockton community.  
 
Since forming in 2017, St. Joseph's Nurses Society has distributed 17 scholarships to deserving employees, 
each pursuing a career, or furthering their career, in nursing. What a tremendous impact, thank you! 
 
We invite you to renew your support today as a current nurse, retired nurse, or “Friend of 
Nursing” so that we can award scholarships to several deserving candidates this Fall.  
 
 
Renew today with a tax-deductible gift of $100 or more!  Several ways to give: 
 

● Payroll deduction: One-time or recurring (minimum of $4 per pay period) – use form below if applicable  
● Check: payable to St. Joseph’s Foundation  
● Credit card: use QR code below to donate online at www.StJosephsCares.org/NursesSociety 

 

 
My 2023-2024 gift amount: $_____________    
 
 
For assistance with your membership application, call (209) 467-6347 or email Oscar.Segura@DignityHealth.org.  
 
Online     Mail    Phone   Fax   
Renew instantly at   St. Joseph’s Foundation  (209) 467-6347  (209) 461-6893  
StJosephsCares.org/NursesSociety 1800 N. California Street 
Or by scanning the QR code below  Stockton, CA 95204 
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